
Dear Students,

We are pleased to inform you that classes will be conducted in Hybrid
mode from Sunday, September 01, 2024.

To accommodate everyone's needs and preferences, we will be offering
classes in a Hybrid mode. You will have the option to attend classes either
online or in-person on campus, depending on your convenience.  We look
forward to welcoming you back to campus, whether virtually or
physically, during this period. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any
questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,

__________________
A. S. M. G. Faruk
Joint Registrar
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